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At the start of the Winter 2022 Term, we launched MySeneca, an online virtual platform for

you to connect with content, employees and each other. You’ll notice that for the start of the

fall term, MySeneca has a new look.

The MySeneca logo was redesigned to reflect the end goal of the platform – to get you to the

content that you’re looking for. That’s why you’re seeing the teardrop-shaped map pins

infused in the word “My.”

A pin is often used to denote “you are here” on a map or to pinpoint your final destination.

That’s what we want MySeneca to be: your one destination for all things Seneca.

As well, the rounded design of the letters in MySeneca express simplicity – another goal of

the platform. No fuss. No hassle. Just search, click and go!

While MySeneca has undergone a makeover, it will continue to provide the same reliable

information and resources that you have come to expect. You will still see the same great

search function at the top of each page, quick links on the home page with access to critical

resources such as The Service Hub, Student Home, Learn@Seneca and hundreds of spaces

with useful content.

You’ll also continue to see important student news and announcements, the event calendar

and your weekly Seneca Buzz video with what you need to know for the week to come.

Bookmark MySeneca on your web browser for quick access to all these great resources.
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